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NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR AN ENVIRONMENTAL PERMIT
POLLUTION PREVENTION AND CONTROL ACT 1999 
ENVIRONMENTAL PERMITTING REGULATIONS 2010 

 
PROPOSED PERMIT FOR:  
 
FEDERAL MOGUL SINTERED PRODUCTS LTD.,  
HOLBROOK LANE, HOLBROOKS, COVENTRY, CV6 4BG 
 
Notice is hereby given that FEDERAL MOGUL SINTERED PRODUCTS LTD., 
(PPC197) is applying to Coventry City Council for an Environmental Permit described 
below: 
 
To operate an installation and process using electric induction furnaces for the 
melting of ferrous alloys (those containing iron) and subsequent process using water 
to cool molten metal and with associated emissions extracted to atmosphere.  In 
accordance with the Environmental Permitting Regulations 2010, Schedule 1, Part 2 
Activities, Chapter 2 Production and processing of metals, Section 2.1 Ferrous 
Metals, Part B(b)(i) 
 
You may obtain copies of the application, plans and any other documents by contacting 
the following and a copy will be sent to you. 
 
Environmental Protection Team, Regulatory Services, Coventry City Council 
Room 314, 3rd Floor, Broadgate House, Coventry, CV1 1NH 
  
Tel: 0500 834 333 / 02476 831424 
Email: env.protection@coventry.gov.uk
 
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should write to 
Environmental Protection, Room 314 Broadgate House, Broadgate, Coventry, CV1 
1NH or env.protection@coventry.gov.uk by the 24TH January 2013). 
                        
Please note that any correspondence received will not be acknowledged, but will 
form part of the application register which is available in full for inspection at our 
offices and that your comments (including your name and address) will be published 
on the Internet as part of the application documentation, which means that your 
information will be available world wide. Any written comments will be placed on the 
public register unless they include a statement requesting that this is not done. If 
there is such a request the register itself will just include a note that representations 
have been made which are not on the register because of such a request. Written 
advice on how to comment is available on the web site or at the above address. 
 
Steven Dewar– Environmental Protection Officer 
Coventry City Council 
 
Date: 18th December 2012  
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